
From: Ralph G. Hughes
To: SJUD Exhibits
Cc: Sen Prozanski; Sen.KimThatcher@state.or.us; Sen.MichaelDembrow@state.or.us; Sen Linthicum; Sen Manning
Subject: Written testimony against Senate Bills 797 and SB 764
Date: Sunday, April 16, 2017 10:15:17 PM

Dear Senate Judiciary Committee Members,
 
There is an utter failure on the part of State Police background checks if they can’t resolve an
unknown delay in several days.  Should that stop an applicant from being able to find out why? 
Should that stop an applicant from being able to get a gun indefinitely?  The answer to both
questions is no.  The vote from the committee should also be “NO” on SB 797.
 
This also goes for SB 764.
 
Thank you.
 
 
Regards,

Ralph Hughes
Tigard, OR
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